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June 25, 2024

Dear St. Johns Community,

With the upcoming Fourth of July festivities upon us, we want our community to celebrate the holiday
safely and responsibly.

Our district’s facilities are a gathering place for many of our community to watch the annual Rotary
Fireworks on July 4th.

We request community members who plan to utilize school parking lots for the event limit fireworks to
those that are family safe such as sparklers to assure that spectators and vehicles are protected from
explosive concussion and flame.

We will be working with our law enforcement agencies throughout the holiday to ensure the safety
and well-being of our residents.

Sincerely,

Dr. Anthony Berthiaume, Ph.D.

Superintendent

Together, we succeed.
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